Affordable Housing Committee Meeting Minutes for October 5 2013

Members Present: Mark Hess, Janet Hathaway, Tim Rush, Christina Brown, Christine White
Absent: Melissa Vincent, Joseph Roberts

Also Present: Tom Soldini

Minutes from September 24 2013 were approved as written.

Mark asked if anyone had any comments on Christina’s demo delay bylaw suggestions. The
Committee engaged in a discussion and thanked Christina for her efforts,

Tim gave a cpc update;

The CPC will review Affordable Housing Applications on October 10 at 4:30, Tim Expressed that
the CPC will want to see progress with approved funds being expended. The Commlittee
discussed their support of the DCRHA and suggested that David stream line his chart to
emphasize the figures just for Edgartown. They also suggested IHT should clarify to the hoard
about one unit belng ear marked for an Edgartown resident who may work in VH. And to show
what other towns have been asked to contribute.

The selectmen wiit be invited for the October 17" meeting to discuss the 6! Street lots.

Respectfully Submitted

Sikel Suman




